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Approval Letter




CITY OF
SCOTTSDALE

January 21, 2020

Kurt Jones

Tiffany & Bosco, PA
2525 E Camelback Rd
Phoenix, AZ 85016

Re: 6-AB-2019
Phoenix Herpetological Sanctuary

Dear Kurt Jones,

This is to advise you that the case referenced above was approved at the January 14, 2020 City Council
meeting. The City Council related documents may be obtained from the City Clerk’s office located at 3939
N. Drinkwater Blvd. Scottsdale, AZ 85251 or by entering the document number through the city website
@ https://eservices.scottsdaleaz.gov/cityclerk/DocumentSearch

If you have any questions, please contact me at 480-312-7849

Sincerely,

Jesus Murillo
Senior Planner




